
Sussex Street - 1st Notice 

THE COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF MIDDLESBROUGH 
GOSFORD STREET / SUSSEX STREET 

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2019 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that Middlesbrough Council intends to prevent vehicles 
and pedestrians from using the lengths of road set out below because of works 
taking place on or near the road. 
 
Access for pedestrians and the emergency services will be maintained at all 
times. Access will also be provided for vehicles used in connection with 
maintenance and works carried out by statutory undertakers. 
 
The parking bays on the following lengths of road will be closed from 6th January 
2020 – 5th April 2021 or until the works have been completed.  
 
Gosford Street (North side)  
From a point 98.2m west of the Western kerb line of Queens Square to a point 
151.4m west of that kerb line. 
Sussex Street – North section (East side)  
From a point 10.6m south of the Southern kerb line of Gosford St to a point 28.3m 
south of that kerb line. 
Sussex Street – North section (East side)  
From a point 42.6m south of the Southern kerb line of Gosford St to a point 60.4m 
south of that kerb line. 
Sussex Street – North Section (East side)  
From a point 74.9m south of the Southern Kerb line to a point 93.2m south of that 
kerb line. 
 
If the works are not completed within 18 months the Order may be extended with 
the approval of the Secretary of State. 
 
23rd December 2019 
 
Samantha Dorchell 
Head of Legal Services 
Town Hall 
Middlesbrough 
TS1 9FX 


